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Dear Sant Bani School Community,
We are pleased to provide an update on the progress of our Head of School search.
The response to this opportunity has been very positive, with a diverse pool of highly
qualified candidates expressing strong interest in leading our unique and vibrant
community.

In the coming weeks, we will begin semi-finalist interviews, a critical step in
identifying the individual who will guide Sant Bani School into its next chapter. We
are confident that this thorough and thoughtful process will yield an exceptional
leader who aligns with our values and vision for the future.

As always, we invite you to share any thoughts or questions you may have by
reaching out to us at hossearch@santbani.org. We will continue to keep you informed
as we move forward and appreciate your ongoing support.

Warm regards,

Emma and Sarah
Search Committee Chairs


